
Wings-n-Wheels  Car & Air Show 
 

August 24th 
Leader:  Chuck Schmidt         

 
 

Our sports car group has been invited to participate in the 
Lincoln Wings and Wheels event that will be held on Saturday, 
August 24th at the Lincoln Airport.  We will meet at our usual 
place in the parking lot at Orchard Creek and depart to the 
airport at 7:30 Saturday morning. There will be a $10.00 entry 
fee and all proceeds will go to the EAA's Flight Scholarship 
Program.  There will be a desk for you to donate the entry fee 
and register your vehicle. Please plan to show your car until 
noon.   

There will be a barbecue dinner available for our members on 
the evening of Friday, August 23rd.  The cost will be $15.00 per 
person and will be paid by either cash or credit card at the 
dinner.  Please advise if you plan to attend the dinner and I 
would also appreciate knowing how many of our members 
plan to show their cars on Saturday.   

Cars will enter at Gate 1 (shown below) and follow the posted 
routing.  You will be directed to a specific lane and Richard 
Pearl's Corvette will be there early and will be the first in line. 

Thank you and this will be a terrific event and a don't miss.   

Please advise Chuck Schmidt at his email address which you 
can find on our LHSCG roster.  



 
 
 
 


